
Annapolis 27 April 1894, 

 

Friend Wilson,  

 

 I was in Washington last week and saw Mr. Evans. He has the drawings of the 

Senate Chamber when it was refurbished, he says, early in this century. Also the 

drawings of Old St. Pauls Church and others. I did not see them but he promised to bring 

them to Annapolis. I find in the old "city hotel" here (Washington quarters) a mantel I 

think just the nature of the one in the Senate beside a great many bit there of interest in 

"Colonial". I wish to have an Architectural day with you here. My picture business has 

not yet got before the Board of P.W.s. 

Very truly yours 

Fr. B. Mayer 


